
Do you have a disability?
Or are you caring for an individual 

with a disability?
Consider participating in a survey related to COVID-19 
experiences. Questions are on COVID-19 beliefs, safety, 
and COVID-19 vaccination.

Can I Participate? 
•	Must live in Arizona 

•	Must NOT live on a reservation

•	18 years of age or older

•	Self-identify as a person with 
disability

•	Caregivers/parents may assist 
individuals with disabilities with 
taking the survey

Time Estimate
•	It will only take 15-25 minutes

Incentive
•	Participants have the option to 

enter a raffle to win one of twenty 
$25 gift cards

How do I take the survey?
•	Online by computer or phone

•	You can also take this with a 
caretaker or guardian if you 
would like

•	You can email us at: 
nau.covid.project@gmail.com  
for the link to the survey 

•	Scan this QR Code:

If you need assistance with the 
survey you may call 928-523-6774

If you would like to participate in this 
study or would like more information, 
please contact: 
nau.covid.project@gmail.com
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